
Thursday, February 7th 
 
Congratulations to : Ella Budack, John  Kosina, Jason Simnick and Hunter Carroll for 
qualifying as a team for the math counts state competition. Also going to state are Taki 
Jaffer, Jackson Steffeck, and Brody Snyder. Outstanding performances by Dom Doot, 
Missy Haberling and Kosta Uzelac.  Great job to all Mathletes !!  
 
There will be an extra Science Olympiad meeting this evening after school until 5:00 
p.m., and there is a MANDATORY meeting on Friday until 5:00 p.m.  You must attend 
Friday in order to compete on Saturday.  Also, t-shirt orders are in; please see Mrs. 
Guzman if you have not picked up your shirt.   
 
Attention Chess Club Members: The next Chess Club meeting will take place next Wednesday 
morning February 13th in room 607 from 8:00 until 8:30.   
  
Clark yearbook order forms are available in the office.  The cost of the yearbook is 
$35.  The last day to order the yearbook is April 12th. 
 


